
 
 
 
 
 

DUNKIRK ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
 

 Tuesday 7 May 2019, 7.30pm  

at Dunkirk Village Hall 
  

Tea and coffee will be served from 7.15pm 
 

 

 

Guest Speaker: 
 

Julie Coleman – Master Beekeeper 
 

THE BENEFITS OF POLLINATORS 
 

 
Julie has been keeping bees in Dunkirk for over 20 years and became a 

Master Beekeeper in 2017. 

She has always had a keen interest in pollinating insects and the benefits to 

the natural landscape and to other wildlife.  Recently the media has 

predicted that the loss of pollinators due to habitat loss and use of 

insecticides could result in the demise of the human race.  Julie will give an 

overview of our pollinators with particular reference to honey bees and give 

her take on the effect of declining numbers in rural areas. 

 

Come along to hear more on this fascinating subject.  Julie will be pleased 

to answer any questions you have about bees and beekeeping. 

 
 


